Please see below for general information and forthcoming events and dates for your diaries.
 
Mindfulness Matters

All the children attended a 2 hour workshop recently where they were shown some relaxation and breathing techniques.
Heritage in Schools

All classes recently attended workshops in Traditional Costumes, which was in conjunction with our Comenius (Celebrating Europe) Project.

Enrolment Information Evening

We will be holding an enrolment information evening on Wednesday 28th January at 7.30pm.  All parents/guardians who wish to enrol their child/children for the 2015-2016 academic year are invited to attend.
Sacraments

First Confessions: provisional Wednesday 11th March at 7.30pm in the Confessional Chapel.  This date is yet to be confirmed
First Holy Communion: Saturday 9th May at 11am in the Parish Church
Confirmation: Thursday 16th April at 12noon in the newly refurbished Basilica
School Policies

The following policies have been posted to the school website: Data Protection; CCTV; Health & Safety.  We would welcome any parental feedback on any of these policies no later than Friday 23rd January. 
Fundraising:
Monster Table Quiz

There will be a table quiz in the school hall on Friday 30th January at 8pm. Tables of 4 are €10 per adult/€5 per student – secondary school age upwards.  Refreshments will be served and a there will also be a raffle on the night.  All proceeds will go towards IT equipment for the school.  This event is for adults and secondary school age children only.
Cash for Clobber
The collection date has been booked with Cash for Clobber for immediately after the February mid-term break.   We are collecting old but usable clothes, pairs of shoes (in a separate bag please), hats, bags, household linen, towels, etc. Just put any of these items into a cash for Clobber or refuse sack and bring it along to the school any morning between 9.00am and 9.15am or between 2pm to 3pm Feb 16th to Feb 18th. Ask your family and friends if they have any items to contribute. The money raised will go towards buying equipment for the school playground. If you do not have anything to put in the bags please return the bag to the school. Extra bags are available from the school if you need them. This year Cash for Clobber are running a competition – whichever school has the most clobber collected can win €3,000 for their school!!!      Thank you for your support. 

Swimming
Swimming lessons for 1st class with Ms Coyle and Ms Horkan’s class will start on 16th February 2015, details & permission slips will be issued shortly.  We would like to recommend that waterproof swimming caps be used by the girls please, as this will save time in the changing rooms and eliminate them coming into school with wet hair.
  
School Closure Dates
The school will be closed on the following dates:
Mid-term: Thursday 19th and Friday 20th February

St Patrick’s Day: Tuesday 17th March

Easter: Monday 30th March to Friday 10th April

May Bank Holiday: Monday 4th May

June Bank Holiday: Monday 1st and Tuesday 2nd June

Summer Holidays: school finishes at 12noon on Friday 26th June
As always, we would invite you all to refer to the school website, www.knockns.ie, for news and regular updates from the school, including pictures, videos etc from our various events.
 
Regards,
Knock National School
 
